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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 5:55 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine....About Not Reappointing Jane Curley to the BAR

To the Mayor and Board of Trustees... 
 
I was very disappointed to learn that Jane Curley was 
not reappointed to the BAR..to serve as she had done 
so very well in the past.... 
 
Her strong work ethic as well as the recommendation 
of her fellow BAR members appear not to have been 
taken into consideration..as they should have been. 
 
Only someone with the kind of credentials and experience 
that Jane has should have even been considered for 
the BAR job. 
I am puzzled as to why she was never contacted 
about this matter and why she was not allowed 
to continue to serve the Village as she has so 
generously in the past. 
 
Lack of transparency on the part of the Board 
of Trustees is not a good thing when it comes 
to decisions like this one. It just raises more 
questions. 
 
Thanks for listening... 
 
Susan Levine 
Ardmore Road 
to decisions such as these that affect all Village residents 
and their assessments... 


